
 

November 5, 2013 

 

To:  City of Hamilton Clerk 

Please be advised that the Durand Neighbourhood Association supports the Pedestrian Mobility Master 

Plan scheduled for presentation to the GIC on November 6, 2013. 

Pedestrian-friendly practices in road design is a top-priority issue for the Durand Neighbourhood 

Association, and we believe that this plan will bring a renewed focus to design elements for new and 

existing roads within the City of Hamilton. 

Sincerely, 

Frances Murray, Secretary 

On behalf of 

Durand Neighbourhood Association 


